Savannah HOA Architectural Review Process 

If you want to make changes or improvements to your property, they must be pre-approved in writing by the Architectural Review Committee (ARC)
Projects that require pre-approval include, but are not limited to: decks, patios, screen porches, retaining walls, swimming pools, fences, detached structures, garages, tree removal.

Before you start a project: 
· Submit an ARC Form to the Architectural Review Committee at least 3 weeks before the work is to begin. This will allow the committee time to: review and approve; disapprove or modify the request before the work begins. Ideally you would discuss the scope of your project with the ARC before completing plans to quote the project, so that you can adjust your plan, if necessary, long before work begins. 
· As part of the ARC process, you will need to provide detailed drawings or outlines of exactly what you are asking the committee to approve. 
· If work is started on a project before an ARC is Approved, you will be required to STOP THE WORK until an approval is granted.
· Information on projects requiring approval can be found in the Declaration of Covenants & Restrictions for Savannah Subdivision - Article VIII - Uses Permitted and Restricted
· If you do not have this document, you can request one from the Architectural Review Committee at HOASavannahARC@gmail.com
· The ARC form, and other Savannah HOA Documents can be found at www.cdjpropertymanagement.com/hoas/savannah-subdivision

We hope that this information will help you to understand the process and timing for approval of any changes or improvements to your property. 

Best Regards, 

HOA Board- Jim Wilson, Merrill Kennedy, Robin Darnell Hayden Ridlehoover, and Chris Stoud (ARC)
HOASavannah.sc@gmail.com
